## Jean Fenton - Flower Guild

The Flower Guild is Jean Fenton, Nancy Loughran, Andria Ciaston, and Cathy Seltzer.

We work as part of the Altar Guild. At present there are four of us who work one weekend a month. The job is a pleasure, and sometimes a challenge when a particular color or flower is needed.

Giving flowers is easy: Sign up on the Flower Chart outside the Rector's Office. Give the office your dedication if you wish, and put a check made out to "Church of the Resurrection," and marked "Flowers" in the offering plate. The amount is your choice.